
  CLIMBING DEVIL’S FIST - 

Vandolism   
 

 

 

 

The photos were taken on 17 Octobr 2010 by our member during his 

field trip to Lai Chi Wo.  When he passed the Bluff Head, he was 

terrified by a group of tourists led by the local tour climbing the devil’s 

fist. Bluff Head is an invaluable geological site to study the 400 million 

years of age sedimentary rocks undergoing significant earth 

movements and weathering.  

 

We strongly urge all visitors to stop climbing devil’s fist. Climbing would 

easily damage the fist and endanger our own lives as the sedimentary 

rocks might easily fall apart as the rocks have been seriously weathered. 

 

We urge the Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department to 

tighten their patrolling.  We urge the travellers not to climb the fist any 

more. Keep the fist intact and leave it to our next generations.   

 

Love our Nature     Treasure our Lives  



 

 


